
•	 As of May 2025, anyone 18 and 
older must show federally accepted 
identification to board a plane for 
U.S. flights.

•	 A state-issued driver license or 
ID card with the REAL ID option 
meets federal requirements. To 
get one, you must present extra 
documentation at a DMV office.

•	 There are alternatives to a REAL 
ID license or ID card, like a U.S. 
passport or passport card. 

•	 If you are traveling outside the U.S., 
including Canada and Mexico, you 
will still need a passport.

•	 A REAL ID Oregon driver license 
or ID card has a star inside a black 
circle in the upper right corner.

Don’t miss 
your flight —

Make sure to bring 
REAL ID!

Learn more at 
 Oregon.gov/REALID
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